
 

29 September 2021 

 

Prof Margaret Sheil 

Vice Chancellor And President 

Queensland University Of Technology 

2 George Street 

BRISBANE QLD 4000 

AUSTRALIA 

 

NOTICE OF COMPLIANCE WITH THE WORKPLACE GENDER EQUALITY ACT 2012 

 

Dear Prof Sheil 

I am pleased to advise that your organisation is compliant with the Workplace Gender Equality Act 

2012 (Act).  

Queensland University Of Technology (ABN: 83791724622) 

This letter forms your notice of compliance with the Act until replaced with a new notice of 

compliance for the 2021-22 reporting period. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
Mary Wooldridge 
Director 
 


